Jim Rehfeldt

There is always a probability that human error or equipment failure could lead to another spill
disaster like the Exxon Valdez. It is important that the current spill prevention and response rules
remain in effect. The current rules are working fine to protect Alaska's fisheries and coastal
communities.

The effort to revise the rules is a waste of limited financial resources and should be stopped. Thanks



